
Staples- Hwa Chong Exchange Program 2018 
 Looking For Host Families in March 

 
 
March 5-16: Staples High School is proud to once again host exchange students (sixteen sophomore boys) from The 
Hwa Chong Institution in Singapore. Please consider becoming a host family.   
 
 
As a host family, you need to be available to provide transportation, meals (primarily breakfast/dinner), accommodation in 
your home, and be willing to expose the students to local social and cultural opportunities.  
 
 
Please take a look at the video from a previous exchange program for an overview of the program: 
 

 https://youtu.be/q2LBY0PzqY0 

 
For more information or to volunteer, please contact the World Languages Coordinator,  

Maria Zachery at 341-5131 or mzachery@westportps.org 
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